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January 29, 2018 
 
Dr. Susan Sperling 
President 
Chabot College 
25555 Hesperian Blvd 
Hayward, CA 94545 
 
Dear President Sperling, 
 
Upon further review of previous correspondence in the ACCJC files, as well as information in 
our database, please know that our records currently indicate the following: 
 

• Chabot College’s last comprehensive review was conducted in Fall 2015. 
• Chabot College was moved to a seven year cycle, so the next comprehensive visit will 

take place in Fall 2022.  
• Chabot College’s Midterm Report is due in Fall 2019. 

 
This letter serves as a clarification and supersedes previous communications regarding the dates 
for the comprehensive visit and midterm report.   Please accept our sincere apologies for any 
confusion caused by the multiple communications over the past year as we transitioned colleges 
to a new cycle and thank you for your patience and understanding.   
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gohar Momjian 
Vice President 
 
 
cc:    Dr. Stacy Thompson, Vice President, Academic Affairs, Accreditation Liaison Officer 

Dr. Jannett N. Jackson, Chancellor, Chabot-Las Positas Community College District 
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